
Term 4      

 

13th November 

Science Road 

Show QPS 

 

16th  November 

–   No School 

Teacher Only 

Day 

 

17th November 

Safe Biking & 

Walking 

- 

Enviro School 

Hui 

Cromwell 

 

3rd December 

Boys Cricket 

 

10th  December 

BOT Meeting 

  

15th  December 

Prize Giving 

Term 4 End 

16th December 

School News 

 
There has been a lot going on around Glenorchy School in the past two 
weeks, and the next couple of weeks are also going to be quite full on. The 
building projects are almost completed and we are looking forward to using 

our new spaces. 
 

Glenorchy School achieved some great results at the Wakatipu Zone Triathlon 
on Wednesday 28th October. Congratulations to the following students:-   
Toby, Caitlyn and Ben - 5th place Year 8 Mixed Team 

CJ, Jaz and Nate - 5th place Year 7 Mixed Team 
Finlay, Tom and Ally - 5th place Year 6 Mixed Team 
 

Over the last two weeks the students have been involved in the Keeping     
Ourselves Safe programme. We would like to thank Constable Wayne Park 

and Constable Alex Cully for supporting the teachers with this. 
 

Constable Wayne Park and Matty Graham will be back at Glenorchy School 
on Tuesday 17 November to take safe walking and biking lessons. Year 4 to 
Year 8 students will need their bikes at school for this. Miss Kellett is sending 

home further information and consent forms which need to be returned by 
Thursday 12 November. 
 

Our Year 7 students are going to attend the Enviro School Hui in Cromwell on 
Tuesday 17 November with Miss Miles. Unfortunately this means they will be 

unable to participate in the biking session this time. The hui is a great        

opportunity for our Year 7 students to begin thinking about their leadership 
roles as next years Year 8 leaders.  
 

Thank you to the parents who are coming to the Science Road Show in 

Queenstown with us on Friday 13 November. Transport forms were sent home 
yesterday with the Year 4 - Year 8 students. These need to be returned to 
Miss Kellett tomorrow if you haven’t done so already. 
 

Please note that this weekend is a long weekend for the students of Glenorchy 

School as Monday 16 November is the final Teacher Only Day for 2020. 
Teachers are using this day to finish analysing end of year data in Reading, 
Writing and Maths so that goals and strategic planning for 2021 can take 
place. 
 

Gorettie is still waiting for some trophies to be returned. If your child received 
a trophy at last years prizegiving, please return it to school as soon as         
possible. 
 
Student of the Week 

 

Paula, Nicole, Courtney & Gorettie 

T E R M  4     

I S S U  3      

1 0 T H  

N O V E M B E R  

2 0 2 0  




